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16th October 2023 

Dear Parents, 

At Ettington School, we give every child the opportunity to become a reader, a writer and 
confident speaker by the time they leave Year 6. We promote and instil a love for reading, 
writing and high-quality literature into pupils of all ages. Our learners are challenged and 
encouraged to take risks and view mistakes as vital part of the learning process. 

At Ettington, we use a scheme called Monster Phonics in Reception, Year 1 and 2 for teaching 
children how to read. It’s important for parents to be familiar with the way in which we teach 
phonics especially if your child has just started in Reception this year. 

Below is a link to a recording of a Webinar conducted by the team at Monster Phonics 

 

https://vimeo.com/871361765/6aa01aca30?share=copy 

Please take the time to watch the video, which will provide lots of useful and important 
information about phonics and how you can support your children with phonics and reading. 

This link is also being provided for parents of children in Year 1 and 2 who may have missed 
the webinar last year or for anyone who would like a refresher. 

If you have any questions about KS1 phonics after watching the webinar, please do get in 
touch via the school admin email and I will be happy to answer. 

May we also take this opportunity to formally invite you into school for our Phonics 
workshop on Tuesday 24th October at 6pm. This workshop will last about 1 ½ hours. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Marcroft 
Foundation Stage and KS1 reading and phonics lead 

https://vimeo.com/871361765/6aa01aca30?share=copy

